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15th April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

I hope that you and your family are staying fit and healthy.   
 

I am writing to you regarding the next phase of our provision of vouchers for Free School Meal eligible 
children and families.  
 

From Monday 20 April we will be using the government supported provider Edenred. The voucher 
scheme will be launched this Friday (17 April) for one week. Following this we are likely to issues vouchers 
for every two weeks as we have done previously.  
 

Your voucher will be sent via email, if we do not have an email address for you then your voucher will be 
posted. The following link provides detailed information about the process.  
   
https://www.edenred.co.uk/reward-recipients/Free-School-Meal-Vouchers/  
   
If you have any further questions or need to update your email address please contact the school on 
01270 660880 or by school comms.  
  
Further details regarding future voucher provision will follow in the coming days and weeks.  
 
Stay safe and healthy,  
  
  
 

 
 

Jason Fraser  
Principal  
  

 

https://www.edenred.co.uk/reward-recipients/Free-School-Meal-Vouchers

